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To Micah Rice 10:10 AM

@You replied to this message on 9/26/2024 10:38 AM.

Micah,

Sorry for the delay, but wanted to follow up on the request for CSP motors for the 2025
Steamboat Gravel on June 29. As discussed, we should be able to provide 3 motors for
the course, pending personnel confirmation. Please let me know if you need anything
else.

Thank you.
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